

BISHOP CHALLONER CATHOLIC COLLEGE

25th July 2017 Dear parents/carers

Yours sincerely

Sixth Form Information Evening

On Tuesday 12th September we will be holding an Information Evening, consisting of two separate sessions, for parents/carers of students in Years 12 and 13 respectively.

6.00-6.45pm-Year 12: This first session will be an introduction to Bishop Challoner Sixth Form; an opportunity to meet the Sixth Form and learn more about our expectations and procedures. There will also be an opportunity to ask questions.

6.45-7.00pm- Refreshments: Parents/carers of Year 12 and Year 13 students are welcome to join us for an informal chat.

7.00-7.45pm- Year 13: In the second session we will clarify the UCAS university application process and a colleague from a local university will give a presentation on Student Finance. We will also outline the alternatives to Higher Education eg. Apprenticeships. Parents/carers of Year 12 are welcome to stay for this session if they wish.

We do hope you will be able to join us. Please complete the slip below to indicate whether or not you plan to attend.

M. A. Nutt Associate Principal - Sixth Form Sixth Form Information Evening Tuesday 12th September Student's Name: ____ I will*/ will not* be attending the Information Evening. Number attending: _____ Signed: Parent/Carer (Please delete as appropriate)

Principal - Mr K.McEvoy

Institute Road, Kings Heath, Birmingham, B14 7EG

Tel: 0121 444 4161 • Fax: 0121 441 1552 www.bishopchalloner.org.uk • email: enquiry@bishopchalloner.bham.sch.uk





















